NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Eric Adams encourages the community to come forward with any

information after the double homicide

ERIC ADAMS  April 1, 2009

Chief of Staff to NYS Senator Eric Adams encourages the community to come forward with

any information after the double homicide on Utica Avenue, which left a father and son

dead at a small bodega. Senator Adams remained in Albany on urgent Senate business.



